
MINUTES 

Mendham Borough Environmental Commission  

July 20th, 2017 

7:30 p.m. 

The Phoenix House 

(FRONT PORCH...IN THE RAIN…) 

The announcement for this meeting on July 20th, 2017, was advertised in the Observer -Tribune 
and the Daily Record as per the governance of the Association of New Jersey Environmental 
Commissions  

PRESENT: ​Peter Barry, Paul Cascais, Elise Dann, Marian Mundy Hooper 

Approval of Minutes: 

Old Business: 

● Mountain Valley Park Dam- still being engineered...dredging not required for repairs 

● Tranquility Garden- OS to draft a letter to Council for approval of funds not to exceed 

$1,500 

New Business: 

● Planning Board Report- Paul Cascais 

Horseshoe Bend Rd Subdivision may be heard in August or September 

● Open Space Report- Peter Barry 

Abner Doubleday 200th Birthday Bash June 28, 2019 

OS Inventory Review 

Rowe Sheep Farm actively seeking Farmland Preservation Status 

Scott Farm barns- EC recommends, “strongly,” to preserve.  Peter and Elise to 

explore. 

● Pending Applications for review- Committee 

28 E Main Street (Dunkin Donuts)- Report to be written and submitted to Zoning 

Board expressing concerns for: Potential Emissions, Noise, Public Welfare 

● Tranquility Garden Grant Application- Elise to get prices for material 

● Bernardsville Borough EC reach-out 

● Loop Trail- Marian trying to acquire Map 

● Mendham Garden Club Letter of Appreciation- to be written and submitted by Marian 

for their work around the Borough 

Public Comment: 

Adjournment: 8:30 pm 


